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To:  Board of Supervisors Public Health, Safety, and Resources Committee

From: Executive Office

Meeting Date: May 8, 2017

CEO Resource/ Contact: Alan D. Flora Phone: 463-4441

Time Allocated for Item: 10 mins.

Agenda Title:
Update on Funding Agreements for Support of Mendocino County Fire Agencies and Possible
Recommendations for FY 2017-18 (Referred from the February 7, 2017 Board of Supervisors Meeting)

Recommendation:
Accept update and provide possible direction to staff.

Previous Board/Board Committee Actions:
During the FY 16-17 budget process the Board of Supervisors approved funding for support of local fire
agencies in Mendocino County. This funding was from Proposition 172 - Public Safety Sales Tax and general
fund dollars.

Summary of Referral:
The County has finalized contracts with all local Fire Agencies with the assistance of the Mendocino County
Association of Fire Districts (MCAFD). The Auditor-Controller has processed all payments to local fire
agencies and they should be in receipt of the allocated funds.

Attached is the funding template that all fire agencies utilized and a copy of the funding allocations that were
recommended by the MCAFD and approved by the Board of Supervisors. All fire agencies voted to accept the
allocations with the exception of the Ukiah City Fire District.

Supplemental Information Available Online at: N/A

Fiscal Impact:

Source of Funding: BU 4016 Budgeted in Current F/Y: Yes

Current F/Y Cost: $390,040 Annual Recurring Cost: N/A

Supervisorial District:  All

CEO Liaison: Alan D. Flora, Assistant CEO

CEO Review: Yes
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